
Senate Finance and Revenue

900 Court Street NE 

Salem, OR 97301

January 27, 2021

Dear Senate Finance and Revenue Committee,

I’m writing to urge you to vote YES on SB43 pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits for media 

production.

I am a voice and film actor who has worked in the industry for over 20 years. As part of Portland-

based RebeLoop, the only west coast ADR team outside of Los Angeles, I have worked on ADR and 

looping on film projects produced in Oregon in the last few years, and am thrilled that we have such a 

robust industry here in our state -- and it's just getting better. This media production ecosystem is vital 

to the economic health of the state and its artistic community -- including myself. The innovations and 

contributions that the Oregon media industry is responsible for, go far beyond the borders of our state.

Our films, animations, and productions are becoming leading examples in the industry, and need to be

supported now, and for the future.

Please vote YES on SB43 to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It 

supports my livelihood, and the livelihoods of my colleagues and peers. Most importantly, it keeps 

Oregon's media production industry one of the leading examples of quality independent creativity in 

the world. And that's really something to be proud of.

Regards,

Karyn O'Bryant

Owner, Karyn O'Bryant Voiceover

Founding Member, RebeLoop

Aloha, Oregon


